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£  Greetings to everyone from the Crows at U of I, This

semester started off great with an excellent rush. We
pledged fifteen new members who are all very enthusiastic
about the house. The same goes for our little sister
program. Over 100 girls joined the program this year and
we've managed to have a lot of fun activities such as
BBQ's. movie nights, and our famous International Drink
Night.

Our Homecoming was especially fun this year because
it coincided with our Halloween costume party. The House
was filled with all kinds of ingenious and unique
costumes, but the best of all, and the winner of the
costume contest, was a six-foot Mr. Bill. The highlight of
the sciesicn bad w have been the pledge dance of the class
of "91. The theme was Shang Crow La; the house was
literally transformed into an island paradise, complete with
ten tons of sand, palm trees, and giant hot tubs. Needless
to say, the party went on long into the night,

The Phi Kappa Crows also got involved in community
service this semester. Alpha Chi Rho helped the local
chapter of the March of Dimes by participating in its
“Prisoner Days” event. Several Crows were “arrested™ and
held in custody until they called friends and persuaded
them to donate money to the charity in order to free them.
The Phi Kappa Crows had a great time riding in a real
paddy wagon, and getting their own personal mug shot.
By the end of the evening they managed to rais® over
$500.

We at Illinois are really proud of this semestzr and
excited about the one ahead. P
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